
 

 

  



 

  



  

Newsletter 11 August 2022 

              Upcoming events from the Home and School Committee 
 

READathon 
Our school READathon has started.  The fundraiser will finish up at the end of Week 5.  
Teachers will have supported their students to select a reading goal that suits their needs. 
There will be class prizes for the most funds raised and every returned 
booklet goes in the draw to win a spot prize.  
 
 

Book Character Dress Up Day. Tomorrow - Friday 12 August 
 
To kick off the first week of READathon  
we will be having a FUN Character Dress Up Day for the 
whole school.  So dig out what’s in the dress-up box and 
get creative. It’s all about fun and promoting reading.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates for Term 3 
 

Friday 12 August 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thursday 18 August 
Junior Poetry Finals 

 

Friday 19 August 
Pizza Day 

 

Friday 26 August 
Gymsport Festival at Morrinsville Events 
Centre 
 

Wednesday  31 August 
Admin Block Blessing and Opening 

 

Thursday 1 September 
Photolife Class and Individual photos 

 

Thursday 15 September 
Photolife Team Photos 

 
Thursday 22 September 
Sausage Sizzle 
 

Friday 30 September 
Last Day Term 3 
 

Home and School Pizza Lunch Friday 19 August 
 

The Home and School will be doing a Pizza Lunch next week.   
We have two types of Pizza this time Pepperoni and/or Cheese. 
Order forms will go home with children on Wednesday 17 August and are to be returned to 
your child’s classroom teacher by Thursday 18 August by 9am.  
Pizza Lunch is Friday 19 August.  

David Street School Board of Trustee Elections 2022 
Voting is now open for school Board Elections and voting 
papers have been sent out to all eligible voters.   
We have received the following nominations for the five 
Parent Representative positions: 

 

• Deborah Galloway-Riwhi 

• Michael Garrud 

• Katie Horne 

• Carla McKenzie 

• Rachel Robb 
• Jason Stevenson 

• Adam Ward 
 

Returning Voting Papers 
If posting your voting paper, post it to: 
 

Returning Officer 
David Street School 
45  David Street 
Morrinsville 3300 
 
If delivering your voting paper in person, deliver it to: 

 

Returning Officer 
David Street School 
45 David Street 
Morrinsville 3300 

  

Voting closes on Wednesday 7th September 2022 at 4pm.  Late votes cannot be counted. 

 

A Big welcome to Kylahn, Megan, Finley and Sydney who has joined us at David Street School. 

Nau mai, haere mai ki te Kura o Rawiri. 

 

If posted, your vote must be received by the returning officer 
no later than 5 days after the date of the election. Try to post 
it as early as possible as New Zealand Post has reduced postal 
delivery days in most areas. 

You must deliver it before 4pm on Wednesday 7th September 2022. 



 

 

Hockey Draw 12 August 

Middle Kauri School Team Certificates 
Congratulations to the following middle school students who 
received Certificates.    

Grace Clark, Eva Munn, Ryder Pointon, Jasper Vinnicombe, Layla 
Walton, and Ryder Johnston 

 
 
Harry and Oceania Lee have 
been busy washing windows. 
They earned $200 and decided 
to donate their hard earned 
money to our school Library to 
buy chess sets and books. 
 

Harry and Oceana both love to 
read and Harry especially loves 
to play chess. 
 

Thank you Harry and Oceana we 
really appreciate your amazing 
generousity to our school.  

 

Room 18 
 

Students from Room 18 have 

enjoyed learning about how their 

bodies grow recently and setting 

goals for things they might like to 

achieve as they grow this year at 

school. 

Make it Monday in the Senior School 
Make it Mondays are always popular in our senior hub. It is also a great 
opportunity for students to learn some hands on skills. 
Here are just some of our students giving knitting a go last Monday.  
Thank you to everyone who donated knitting needles and wool.  


